
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 7th October 2022  

This week we have been learning all about our senses!  

This week we have been learning about similarities and differences between us and our peers. To start 

the week off, we read the story ‘Elmer’ and discussed what makes Elmer the Elephant special and what 

makes us special.  

During the week, we had lots of different activities to complete to enable us to learn about how special 

we are. We have played ‘Spot the Difference’ and tried to find someone who has different coloured 

hair or eyes than us! We have played lots of circle time games this week too. One game we played was 

passing the teddy bear round the circle and telling it one thing we like and one thing we dislike. We 

found out that Miss Smith loves coming to Nursery to see all of us!  

Next week we are going to be learning about our families and creating our own Family Gallery in 

Nursery.  

It would be lovely if you could send a photo of your family that we can display next to their artwork. 

You can either print one off or send one in via see-saw. Children love seeing photos of themselves 

around Nursery and it encourages communication between their peers!  

Star of the Week: 

Each week we will have 3 Stars of the Week, 

one from each session. Here are our first star 

of the weeks for the year!  

Jellyfish (all day children): Mason D for 

settling into Nursery well and always 

following our Golden Rules.  

Dolphins (morning children): Caben for 

coming to Nursery with a big smile and being 

more confident in Nursery.   

Whales (afternoon children): Lewis for 

coming back to Nursery after the summer 

break with a big smile on his face every 

afternoon.  

Well done to all our Stars of the Weeks for 

this week. We cannot wait to see what 

adventures you get up too!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Books we have read this half term… 


